
 

 

 
           11th March 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Angelou and Cavell, 
 
So we can finish the essential repairs to Rashford classroom we will be having scaffolding put up 
tomorrow morning in front of Cavell, Rashford and Angelou classrooms. The scaffolding will remain in 
place possibly until the Easter break.  
 
This will affect where you will drop off and collect your children during this time, 
  
From Tuesday 12th March drop off and pick up will be from the door at the end of the school near the 
nursery entrance. An adult from your child’s class will be at the door to welcome you.  
 
We will let you know when we can use the normal classroom doors again.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
Mr L Angier 
Vice Prinicpal 


